


Occurrence # 05-016 CONFIDENTIAL

Met with owner, Dave GEOGHEGAN. Last weeks cold weather caused the failure of 
gasket(s) in Pump #2. Inventory records identified a loss and a consultant 
(GROUNDTRAX) was hired. The gasket(s) was repaired and approx. 200L of gasoline was 
recovered from a reservoir under the pump. It is estimated that another 1800L escaped 
the reservoir and entered the natural soils beneath the pump. GROUNDTRAX will be 
continuing with the assessment of the site. No free product on the surface, no odors 
detectable.

EPO HERONDate Time 2005 Jan 18 10:17:00

Met Adam GREETHAM, GROUNDTRAX, while  at Marwell Gas  Mr. 
GREETHAM advised that he would like to conduct the assessment of Trails North in the 
spring of 2005. I directed him to send a letter to the Branch.

EPO HERONDate Time 2005 Jan 21 16:30:00

Met with Ruth HALL, Amanda JANSSENS, and Jennifer PETERSON, EPB Branch to discuss 
the request from GROUNDTRAX. Agreed to waiting until spring if we were provided 
information on ground and surface water for that area.

EPO HERONDate Time 2005 Jan 24 09:50:00

Phoned GROUNTRAX advised Adam GREETHAM that we would require surface and 
groundwater information before we could consider foregoing the site assessment.

EPO HERONDate Time 2005 Jan 24 10:06:00
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